

Curriculum Newsletter Year 4 Spring Term

Dear Parents/Carers,

Here is our Spring term newsletter. We hope you will find the information below useful.

Important Dates

Monday 8th January- INSET Day Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th February – Parent Teacher Meetings (face-to-face) w/b Monday 12th February- Half term Monday 19th February- INSET Day w/b Monday 4th March – Curriculum Week – Life in all its fullness Tuesday 26th March – Thursday 28th March Year 4 Residential Trip to Gordon Brown Centre

PE Days

The children in 4H and 4T will have PE lessons on Tuesdays and Thursdays. The children in 4I will have PE lessons on Monday and Tuesday. Please ensure they have their PE kits in school every day so that PE can still be taught even if the British weather means we have to swap PE days. Children will need appropriate black, grey or navy tracksuit bottoms and tops.

Reading

Please ensure that children bring their reading book into school every day. Please keep reading regularly with your child and talk and ask questions about their reading. The children should be encouraged to record and review the books they read in their reading diaries. The children will have opportunities to visit the school library each week, where they can choose books to read for pleasure.

Home Learning

Home learning activities will continue to be set on Google Classroom every Thursday. Please continue to help the children complete their assigned work, practice time tables with Times Table Rock Stars and learn their weekly spelling pattern and words from their spelling lists.

Curriculum Information

For information about what your children will be learning this term, please see the curriculum overview and detailed curriculum map in the Year 4 section of the school website, as well as links to useful websites, e.g. White Rose Maths.

Thank you for your continued support,

Year 4 Team